
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
July 28, 2023 
 
Thank you for the input! 
 
We appreciate all the perspectives on the condition of the school building, the value of 
the gardens and preserves, the importance of the recreational fields and the residential 
and traffic concerns. Thank you to the Westport Community Gardens as well, for the 
informative tour of the gardens and preserve last week.  
 
Have Any Decisions Been Made? 
 
NO, this project is still in the VERY early stages. All renovation and building options 
are being explored and ALL possible locations on the property are being evaluated for 
feasibility.  
Will the Gardens or Fields be Eliminated? 
 
NO, there are no scenarios where gardens or fields will be permanently eliminated. 
At this point, the school building is the focus of design plans. Fields, gardens, parking 
and other considerations are only preliminarily scoped out to understand how a final 
site plan might develop.  
 
What are the next steps? 
 
We expect to share a feasibility report with the Selectwoman’s office in August. The 
report could likely include several renovation or building options with pricing, timelines, 
student impacts, and property changes.  
 
Will there be opportunity for community input? 
 
YES, we are committed to ensuring there is plenty of time for community review.  
 
All options are still being considered and no final decisions on design or site plans have 
been made. Community engagement is a valuable part of the process. 
 
The LLSBC 
 
 

Long Lots School Building Committee 


